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Thank you, Mister President.

We thank the distinguished delegation of Slovenia for their national report and presentation.
Italy welcomes the recent adoption of the Resolution on the National Programme for the Prevention of Domestic Violence and Violence against Women, as well as the implementation of measures to support and include persons with disabilities.

Italy seizes this opportunity to offer Slovenia the following recommendations:
- Guarantee support for women victims of violence, increase funding for anti-violence centers and strengthen the presence of specialized figures for psychological support;

[bookmark: _GoBack]- Further strengthen the protection of minorities, including linguistic minorities and the implementation of the legislative framework on the use of minority languages, including the availability of bilingual staff in public offices and media;

- Continue to make every effort to combat human trafficking.

We wish Slovenia a successful review. 

I thank you. 
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